
 

 

  

  

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

It has been a peaceful but very productive week in school. On Remembrance Day,  

Wednesday 11th, at 11:00am, the whole school family joined the nation in a 2-minute silence. 

All the children took part in the Class 5 (Year 6) Virtual Remembrance Service. I was very 

proud of the way our oldest children produced such a moving, powerful and respectful service 

for the whole school to be a part of. A big Well Done and Thank You to everyone in Year 6.  All the Classes 

commented on how much they had appreciated their efforts.   

It was also touching to see our youngest children in Reception, sitting transfixed, as their Y6 Buddies led the 

service on the screen. Even though the Bubbles are having to isolate from each other, we are trying to find creative 

ways of maintaining our family unity.  
 
 
 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns, queries 

or if you would just like to share some good news!  

Thank you, C M Seagrave 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 9 

Friday 13th November 2020 

Our theme this half term is  

JOY 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Last week, I was delighted to award 

George G in Year 6 with my special award. 

George has been noted by our school 

family for showing a mature and 

respectful attitude to all staff and 

children. Well done George, keep shining.  

Anti-Bullying Odd Socks Day 

On Monday 16th November, the children are invited to come to 

school in Odd Socks or Wacky Tights, to mark the beginning of 

Anti Bullying Week. This is a really simple way of celebrating how 

precious we all are and demonstrating our God given 

uniqueness! 
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ECO GROUP CELEBRATIONS 

This week, we were so pleased to announce our new 

members of the Eco Group – Harry W Y3, Freddie Y Y4, 

Faith and Jensen in Y6. They have been chosen to help 

other children to have a greater understanding of how to 

care for our environment, both locally and globally, help 

to plan and lead initiatives to raise awareness of 

environmental issues and maximise our positive impact 

for future generations. What an important role! 

 

ETHOS GROUP CELEBRATIONS 

I am delighted to announce that the 3 new 

members of our Ethos Group – Eva- Mae Y2, 

Lola Y5 and Evie in Y6 have been chosen as they 

shine our Christian Vision throughout the school 

family. They will join the rest of the Ethos group 

to importantly; help other children to have a 

greater understanding of our Christian Values, 

help to plan and lead our worship and develop 

links with the wider community. 

Congratulations Sycamores  

The overall winners of Team Points last half term, was 

The Sycamores (yellow) team. Congratulations to you 

all - your reward is a non-uniform day on 

 Friday 20th November. 

 PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK YOUR TEACHER PHONE APPOINTMENT, THANK YOU   


